
 

CEDAR HOLLOW ASSOCIATION, INC. 
 

 

 

 

 

Vehicle Parking 
 

 

Pursuant to the Connecticut Common Interest Act, Right to Notice and 

Comment, the Executive Board is notifying unit owners and residents of a 

proposed ruling for vehicle parking. 

 

Attached for your review is a copy of the proposed association Vehicle 

Parking Policy. Per the Connecticut Common Interest Act, unit owners and 

residents have the right to comment verbally or in writing regarding the 

proposed Vehicle Parking Policy. The Executive Board will take all 

comments into consideration, upon adopting the proposed policy.  

 

 

It is requested that unit owners / residents direct all commentary to, 

Phoenix Property Mgmt. 

Managing Agent, Mike Montgomery 

mmontgomery@phoenix-mgmt.com 

By Wednesday, May 21, 2014  

 

 

We look forward to your comments! 
 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Mike Montgomery 

Managing Agent 

Cedar Hollow Association, Inc.         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2014 


